
Hello,  
 
I am a resident that lives directly on ROETHE road and I have witnessed so many 
problems that this road is facing. Although you have added the new signs and made 
improvements to the speed limit, it is simply not enough. This road is being overrun by 
speeding cars with disregard to not only students but residents in this neighborhood. 
The new signs are only a start to making this road safer for everyone on this road. We 
are asking for a commitment to providing future funding for maintenance and 
improvements that are desperately needed for the safety of all.  
 
If we do not start taking action on this road every student, resident and visitor is in 
danger. It truly is that bad, I have first hand experience of avoiding being hit just 
checking my mailbox. I have had to tell people to slow down and the response I 
received is something I can't repeat in this email. The road is a freeway and nobody 
seems to care that this is still a neighborhood for us and we are being completely 
ignored. I can't enjoy being out in my front yard because of the speeding cars and the 
complete lack of disregard for anyone's safety from these speeding cars. I have driven 
through plenty of neighborhoods within Clackamas and Milwaukie and there are roads 
that are far less dangerous and less driven than this one and there are more safety 
signs and safety measures put in place. It seems nobody wants to help our 
neighborhood.  
 
Please take into consideration to continue to provide funding for improvements to 
ROETHE ROAD.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jeanelle White 


